
	
  
Dear Parents	
  
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  
 
In Numeracy , the children will practise their number formations and counting to 
40. Simple addition sums will be introduced. The children will be introduced to 
various numeracy resources that will support their learning. 
 
In Literacy , we will continue with our new topic of ‘Fairytales.’ We will focus upon 
high frequency words and spot them within a text. We will start our letter 
formation books following the Jolly Phonics phase system.	
  
 
In Science, the children will continue to learn about their five senses. They will 
explore what their senses are used for and put them all to the test through taste, 
touch, sight, sound and smell experiments. 
 
In PSHE , we continue to learn about the importance of school rules. Games and 
activities will take place to help the children form friendships within the class. The 
children will learn about ways to be a good friend.  
  
In IPC , the children will create their own postcard and use their phonic sounds to 
write a message to a friend. The children will use their sorting and organisation 
skills to sort through the many different types of holiday. Together the children will 
create a collage.  
 
In Art , the children will start to explore and develop a wide range of art and design 
techniques using primary and secondary colours.  
 
Notice & Reminders: 
 

• Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 
• Please remember to like our Facebook page ‘Year 1 2017-2018’ for updates 

from the Year group.  
• ECA sports club will begin from the 1 October.  
• Home Learning needs to be completed and returned back to the class 

teacher by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 
• Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the class 

teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 
• Please return the Theatre Trip form and correct money by Wednesday 4 

October. 
 

         The week ahead in Year 1 

(01 – 05 October 2017) 



Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Year 1 Team 
	
  


